Cindi Robeck PO Box 278 Sweet Home, OR 97386

July 18, 2024

Dear Co-Chairs McLain and Gorsek and Committee Members,

My name is Cindi Robeck and I live in Sweet Home Oregon. I work for the City of Sweet Home in the Finance Department. I am legally blind and unable to drive.

I am a regular rider of the Sweet Home Dial-a-Bus and am thankful that the service is available in our area. Without the Linn Shuttle program, operated by the Senior Citizens of Sweet Home, Inc., I would have difficulty getting to work daily, making it to appointments and local shopping.

It is important to me, and several other riders, of the Linn Shuttle transportation system to have access to the services offered. It is imperative to my family that I am able to work and help provide for my home.

I ask the Committee to continue to fund the Linn Shuttle programs through STIF and other funding sources available.

Thank you for your time and if you have any questions, feel free to contact me.

Cindi Robeck

Linder Robecce

cindi.robeck@gmail.com